SPO ALERT
Date: 12/02/2019
To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members
From: State Procurement Office
Re: Notification of Contract Assignment to Audio Visual Innovations Inc for AV Equipment and Services
Contract Number ADSP0O17-184585 with Digital VIDEO NETWORKS LLC has been assigned to Contract number CTR046484
with Audio Visual Innovations Inc.
Reason for assignment: Audio Visual Innovations acquired Digital Video Networks.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Eric Bell, State Procurement Manager at (602) 542-8921
or eric.bell@azdoa.gov.
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